
  HELP   NEEDED
                             Hello Strafford! 

 For the first time in years we are bringing back
the Fall CARNIVAL to coincide with the
Haunted House at the Community Center.
  
We are looking for a handful of Adult   
 Volunteers to lend a hand in supervising 
 and assisting our Coe Brown Student
 Volunteers that night. 

Carnival is : Saturday Oct. 26th from 4-8pm
But I will need helpers earlier in the day for
setup. You can work from 3-6 or 6-9 or the
whole time, Up to you.
Contact: Tahja straffordhauntedhouse@gmail.com

PM me if you are interested. or email the address
below


